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REPOENING PLAN CLARIFICATION 
07/07/2021 

 

Berks Heim has completed the facility wide outbreak testing as of 7/7/2021 
and is able to resume pre-scheduled outdoor (weather permitting) and 
indoor visitation to those residents that reside in “Green” areas of the 
facility (COVID Unexposed Zones). Indoor visitation will take place in the 
facility auditorium on the 1st floor and the outdoor visitation will remain just 
outside of the front entrance of the facility.  
 
At this time in room visitation can only be accommodated for residents 
residing in private rooms or for those residents that do not have a 
roommate.  

 

If you are interested in visiting a resident at Berks Heim please contact the 
Social Services or Activity Department to schedule a visit.  

 

Visit times are currently limited due to scheduling needs. Berks Heim will 
work to schedule all requested visits so that residents have an opportunity 
to visit with their loved ones.  

 

As always compassionate care visitation will continue through requests 
reviewed by the Director of Nursing.  

 

Thank you for all of your continued support as we do our very best to 
navigate the anticipated end of the COVID-19 pandemic.  


